
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31 Acres 
MLS #129198 

UC #23042-29198 

Kyle Bass  
kyle.bass4land@gmail.com 

Office: (601) 250-0017 
Cell: (601) 248-1448 
GibsonRealtyMS.com 

 

185 Deep Creek Road, Wiggins 
 

Stone County 31+/- acres with 
mobile home. 13 miles east of 
Wiggins, MS. Multipurpose 
property---timber investment, 
hunting property, hurricane get 
away and a great camp for hunting 
the DeSoto National Forest. The 
acreage consist of 28 acres in 17 
year old pine plantation (thinned 
once) with a 3 acre yard for the 
home. Interior roads, food plots and 
a small drain running through the 
property. Deer and turkey hunting! 
The mobile home is a 2007 16' x 
56', 2 bedroom, 1 bath with a large 
covered back deck. This property is 
about a mile from the Desoto 
National Forest and 4 miles from 
the Leaf River WMA. Gulfport - 45 
minutes, Hattiesburg- 45 minutes, 
New Orleans- 90 minutes. If you're 
looking for a great camp to access 
the national forest, this is it! 

30.864972, -88.907577 GPS 

$159,000 


